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Errata of the announcement of Research Grants n.° 4/2023 and n.°
5/2023 and Research Initiation Grant n.° 1/2023

This erratum corrects the announcement of Research Grants n.°
4/2023 and n.° 5/2023 and Research Initiation Grant n.° 1/2023, within
the scope of the R&D Project "IN_SOLVENS: Insolvency Law in
Portugal - a multidisciplinary analysis" (Ref. PTDC/DIR-OUT/2939/2020)

The email address for sending applications in the notices published on
the CEDIS website is incorrect, as it should be the same in the field
"Where to apply?" of the notices published on the Euraxess Portal, at
https://euraxess.ec.europa.eu/jobs/88427 ,
https://euraxess.ec.europa.eu/jobs/88426 and
https://euraxess.ec.europa.eu/jobs/88428:

Therefore, page 2 of the aforementioned notices published on the
CEDIS website should be corrected to read:

Notice for Research Grants n.° 4/2023 and n.° 5/2023: "Applications
should be accompanied by a detailed curriculum vitae, a copy of the
transcript of grades (bachelor and master) and a letter of intent and
sent to the e-mail concurso.bolsas@novalaw.unl.pt...".

Notice for Research Initiation Grant n.° 1/2023: “Applications should be
accompanied by a detailed curriculum vitae, a copy of the transcript of
grades (bachelor) and a letter of intent and sent to the e-mail
concurso.bolsas@novalaw.unl.pt...".

Thus, all applications concerning Research Grants no. 4/2023
(https://cedis.novalaw.unl.pt/research-grant-n-0-4-2023/?lang=en) and
no. 5/2023 (https:;//cedis.novalaw.unl.pt/research-grant-n-o-4-
2023/?lang=en) and Research Initiation Grant no. 1/2023
(https://cedis.novalaw.unl.pt/research-initiation-grant-n-o-1-
2023/?lang=en), should be sent to the following email address:
concurso.bolsas@novalaw.unl.pt .

Lisbon, April 20, 2023
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